Martin Connor

From: Heidi Aleman <halemanr@gmail.com> on behalf of Heidi Aleman
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 6:49 PM

To: landuse@goshenct.gov

Subject: Indoor Pickleball Court

To whom it may concern; '
I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for the establishment of an indoor pickleball courtin

Goshen, CT, to cater to the recreational needs of families in our community. As an avid pickleball player
and a resident of Goshen, | believe that having an indoor facility will greatly enhance the quality of life for
families in our area.

Pickleball has become increasingly popular across all age groups, offering a fun and engaging activity
that promotes physical fithess and social interaction.

However, our community currently lacks adequate indoor facilities for pickleball or other healthy family
activities, especially during inclement weather and colder months.

By investing in an indoor pickleball court, we can provide families with a safe and accessible space to
enjoy this beloved sport year-round. Not only will it encourage physical activity and healthy lifestyles
among residents, but it will also foster a sense of community and camaraderie as families come together
to participate in friendly matches and tournaments. Furthermore, an indoor pickleball court would offer
a recreational outlet for children, teenagers, adults, and seniors alike, promoting intergenerational
bonding and social cohesion within our community. It would also attract visitors from neighboring towns,
boosting local businesses and tourism in Goshen.

| believe that the establishment of an indoor pickleball court aligns with our community's values of
promoting health, wellness, and inclusivity. Therefore, | urge you to consider this proposal seriously and
allocate the necessary resources to make it a reality. Thank you for your attention to this matter. | look
forward to seeing the positive impact that an indoor pickleball court will have on our community.

Sincerely, Heidi Aleman
61 Ashley drive
Goshen, CT



